
                                
 
 
 

UPCOMING INTERRUPTION OF WATER SUPPLY 
 

 
Attention: 

● Businesses located on Dunlop St E between 50 Dunlop St E & Mulcaster/Dunlop                         
intersection (#51-59 Dunlop St E will ​not​ affected by the water shutdown) 

● Businesses located on Owen St between Dunlop St & Collier St 
 
 
TENTATIVE date of interruption: either March 29, 30 or 31 
 
 
As part of the Dunlop Streetscape Project, the City of Barrie will be scheduling a temporary                               
shutdown of water service on one of the above noted tentative date(s). A specific date and                               
time of this shutdown will be communicated to businesses as soon as possible. 
 
This temporary shutdown is necessary for the City of Barrie Water Operations Branch to                           
perform work on the watermain in this area in relations to the Dunlop Street East Corridor                               
Improvements. 
 
For Dunlop Street East Corridor Improvements construction concerns: 
Nicole Maurice 
Public Relations Officer, Arnott Construction Ltd. 
705-794-7800 
dunlop@arnottgroup.com 
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